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Notice

On Thursday 28 June 2018, at 11.00, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a Meeting point
will be held for journalists, to present the IV Congreso Internacional de Cátedras Scholas, which will take place
in the Pontifical Villas of Castel Gandolfo from 27 to 29 June 2018, dedicated to themes linked to educational
innovation, sustainable integral development and intercultural and interreligious dialogue. At the same time as
the Congress, the First International Meeting of Students of Cátedras Scholas will take place, attended by
students from Spain, Israel, Syria, Italy, Brazil and Guinea.

H.E. Msgr. Angelo Vincenzo Zani, secretary of the Congregation for Catholic Action, and José María del Corral,
president of the foundation of pontifical right, Scholas Occurrentes, will be available for interview.


